
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Councillor James Bishop  

cllr.james.bishop@gmail.com  

 

I first came to know Saundersfoot when my parents discovered it on holiday in 1987. They fell in love 

with the village and community and retired here soon after. I visited many times and then, with my 

wife, decided to follow in my parents' footsteps in 2021. We feel part of the community and it 

seemed obvious to me that I should apply to join the Community Council to contribute, enhance and 

expand what is a great place to live. 

Seeing the difference made in my short time on the council confirms I made a wise choice and enjoy 

the contribution I have made. 
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